Christine Sailer, MD, is an assistant professor in the Division of Cardiology. ACLS recertification is required every two years, however, studies suggest – and most clinicians agree – this is insufficient to maintain high-quality resuscitation practice. Dr. Sailer has developed and piloted a one-hour, cardiac arrest simulation curriculum for internal medicine residents rotating in the ICU. Assessment of resident performance has demonstrated a marked intra-simulation improvement in time to first shock, percentage of time on the chest, and leadership and communication scores. Through the support of the PACE grant this year, Dr. Sailer will expand the curriculum to multiple ICUs and aims to identify the optimal simulation frequency to prevent skill attrition. If successful, this curriculum would demonstrate the efficacy and feasibility of implementing short, repeated simulation within the time constraints of gradual medical education, and could be used as a template to teach trainees other skills via simulation.









	
